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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHTCOMPANY

DEC S O <88s

L-85-081

Mr. 3ames M. Taylor, Director
Office of Inspection and Enfor cement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Taylor:

Re: Turkey Point Unit Nos. 3 and 0
Docket Nos. 50-250 and -251
Inspection Reports 25 -85- nd 251-85-32
Standb Feedwater Pum Technical S ecification

By letters L-85-372 dated September 30, 1985 and L-85-039 dated December 6,
1985, FPL committed to'pply appropriate Technical Specification requirements
to address the availability and performance monitoring of the non-safety grade
motor driven, standby feedwater pumps. FPL anticipated submittal of the
Technical Specification amendment request to the NRC by December 31, 1985.

The proposed Technical Specification amendment has been drafted and reviewed
by the Plant Nuclear Safety Committee (PNSC) and the Company Nuclear
Review Board (CNRB). However, FPL is currently resolving comments by the

'CNRB and FPL Engineering Department. As discussed with members of the
NRR and IRE Staffs, FPL now anticipates submittal of the proposed Technical
Specification by 3anuary 31, 1986.

Very truly yours,

C. O. Woo
Group Vi resident
Nuclear nergy

COW/GRM/mls

CC: Dr. 3. Nelson Grace, Region II
D. G. McDonald, Senior Project Manager, NRR
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
PNS-LI-85-518/2

8601030155 851230
PDR ADOCK 05000250
8 PDR

gaol

i/o

P EOP LE... SERVING P EOP LE



I'

7


